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From: Monique Rodriguez
To: Tuttle, Mike; 
Subject: Re: The Sanctuary
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 3:05:18 PM


I have terminated these permits.
 
 
On Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 2:04 PM, Tuttle, Mike <mtuttle@co.weber.ut.
us> wrote: 


Here is his NOI and his Renewal, which both should be 
terminated at this point. I don't remember your number, but 
I thought having the actual NOIs might be easier  for you 
anyway.


 


Michael Tuttle, S.E.


Weber County Engineering


 


2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240


Ogden, UT 84401


P: 801.399.8054


F: 801.399.8862


 


 
 
 
--  
Monique Rodriguez
Environmental Program Coordinator
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Division of Water Quality
(801)536-4319
(801)536-4301
mrodriguez@utah.gov 
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